
 
 
 
 
 

June 14, 2002 
 
 
 
 
 
Carole Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 

Re:  WUTC v. PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power & Light 
  Docket No. UE-001734 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
 Please be advised that Public Counsel supports ICNU’s motion and believes the record 
may benefit from supplementation.  Our office has not joined in it because we do not desire to 
file testimony. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 ROBERT W. CROMWELL, JR. 
 Assistant Attorney General 
 Public Counsel Section  
 (206) 464-6595 
RWC:cjw 
 
CC:  Service List (U.S. Mail only) 
 


